
Parish of Malin    (Clonca)              Sunday 20th September 2015 
 Twenty - Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time        (Year B – Psalter – Week 1)      

Email items for the bulletin should reach parish web address or Malin Parochial House by 
7pm on Wednesday of the week that publication is requested. 

Please include a telephone number. (Email address: malinparish@hotmail.com) 
 

Weekday Masses:                                                                       
St. Patrick’s Church, Aughaclay:  Monday and Tuesday at 9.30am.  
Malin Oratory:       Friday at 10am. 
Star of the Sea Church, Malin Head:     Monday and Tuesday at 10am.  
St. Mary’s Church, Lagg:                   Thursday at 9.30am. 
 
Saints Days: 
Monday 21st September:  St Matthew 
Wednesday 23rd September:  St Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio) and St Eunan 
Friday 25th September: St Finbarr 
 
Anniversary Mass: For Bernie Collins, Carrowmore in St. Patrick’s Church on Saturday 19th 
September at 6pm. 
Anniversary Mass: For Sally McCloskey, Drumcarbit in St. Patrick’s Church on Sunday 
20th September at 10.30am. 
Anniversary Mass: For Kathleen Doherty, Ballygorman in Star of the Sea Church on 
Saturday 10th October at 8pm.  
 
Confessions: Saturday in St. Patrick’s Church, Aughaclay 5.15pm - 5.45pm and 7.15pm -
7.45pm in Star of the Sea Church, Malin Head. 
 
Collections: Thank You.                                                   

  Aughaclay Lagg Malin Head 
Parish 618 175 285 

Restoration 617 180 285 
 
Pilgrimage to Knock: People from the diocese intending to join Bishop McKeown on 
pilgrimage to Knock on Saturday 26th September are invited to gather behind the Diocesan 
banner for 1.15pm at the Apparition Chapel. For further details phone Geraldine on 
07517965752.                                                       
 
Knock Counseling Centre provides a confidential Drop-In listening service for pilgrims and 
visitors to Our Lady's Shrine of Knock on weekends from April to October. The Centre is 
open Saturday and Sunday 11am to 5pm offering people the opportunity to discuss personal 
issues and difficulties in a caring environment. For further information call the Centre on 094 
937 5032 or visit www.knock-shrine.ie/counselling. A donation is appreciated towards the 
provision of this service.                                    
 
Legion of Mary Annual Pilgrimage to Knock on Sunday 27th September; Bus leaves Malin 
at 7.30am. Fare including evening meal is €39.  Contact Martin on 086 8606890; Patricia 
Mullin on 9370130; Pat on 9374996.	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
St. Patrick's Hall, Malin: Tenders are requested for supply and fitting of a new kitchen for 
the parish Hall. For full details contact Fr Devlin. 074 93 70615.    

Parish Fund –  €1,078 
Restoration Fund –  €1,082 
 
 
 



                                                         
Malin parish schools have a Job Bridge position for a classroom/general assistant 
commencing September 2015. Please contact Fr. Devlin on 0749370615 for further details. 
Usual Job Bridge conditions apply.                                            
 
World Youth Day 2016: World Youth Day, founded by Saint John Paul II, is the largest 
gathering of its kind in the world. It is celebrated every three years, each year moving to a 
different country, with the Pope presiding over the event. WYD is an excellent opportunity 
for young people from across our diocese to come together, in fellowship, with other young 
Catholics from around the world, to share and engage in their faith. Next year, the Derry 
Diocese will be bringing a pilgrimage of young people to Kraków, Poland from Friday 22nd 
July - Monday 1st August. If you are aged between 18 - 35, or know of anyone that would like 
to be part of the Derry Diocesan pilgrimage, then contact The Derry Diocesan Catechetical 
Centre on 02871 264087. Registration closes on Monday 30th November 2015.  
                                 
Disabled Drivers gate collection: Thank you for your generous contribution and thank you 
to all the collectors. Total collected €586.20.                                                                                                                                         
 
PATHWAYS is a two-year course for adults who wish to explore their faith. There are no 
exams and no written work. Each day consists of input and group discussion. Cost: €250 for 
the coming academic year (October - June). Booking is now open.  1st Saturday of every 
month - Begins 3rd October 2015 (10am – 4.30pm). For more information visit: 
www.raphoepastoralcentre.ie Tel: +353 (74) 9121853  Email me at: 
gdohertyraphoediocese@gmail.com     
 
Cursillo 30th Anniversary Renewal Weekend: This year, 2015, is the 30th Anniversary of 
the founding of the Cursillo movement in the Diocese of Derry. To mark this occasion the 
Derry Diocesan Secretariat are holding a special Renewal weekend at Termonbacca 
Carmelite Retreat Centre. The weekend begins on Thursday evening 24th September with a 
thanksgiving Mass, in St Eugene’s Cathedral, for the gift of Cursillo to the Derry diocese. 
This will be celebrated by Bishop Donal Mc Keown during which he will deliver a key note 
address on the missionary role of the laity. Anyone who has done a Cursillo is invited to 
attend. The weekend proper opens on Friday morning at Termonbacca with a full programme 
of talks by invited guest speakers, from around Ireland, and spiritual events including a 
reconciliation service in the afternoon and Healing Mass. It continues until Sunday 27th 
September and is primarily aimed at personal spiritual renewal and re-commitment by all 
those who have ever done a Cursillo weekend to living out what is fundamental to being a 
Christian. It is loosely based on the themes that dominate a traditional Cursillo weekend , i.e. 
an encounter with self, with Christ and with others. However, it is not a traditional Cursillo 
weekend and therefore it is also open to anyone who might want to take some time for 
personal reflection, prayer and spiritual development or indeed to get a flavour of what 
Cursillo is all about. For further details contact 07594292438.     
                      
Scoil Cholmcille, Glengad is in the process of carrying out a projection of enrolment for the 
next four years, September 2016 to September 2019. You can get the form from the school or 
it can be downloaded from www.scoilcholmcilleglengad.weebly.com.     
                                                                
Malin GAA: The jackpot of €2,250 was won this week by Colm Curley, Magherard, Malin. 
The numbers drawn were 3-5-7-4-1-2-6. The €20 seller’s prize went to Christopher 



McLaughlin, Auchayclay. Next week’s jackpot is €500.       
                                         
Malin Head Community Sports Field Draw: The jackpot was not won in the Malin Head 
Community Sports Field Draw on Sunday 13th September.  The bonus prize of €50 was won 
by James Gallagher, Malin Head with ticket number 174.  The numbers drawn were 7-4-5-3-
2-6-1.  Next week’s jackpot is €2,300.                                       
 
Malin Head Community Associations 5 Alive Draw:  The winning number for Saturday 
12th September is 17.  Winners this week are Margaret Glackin and Celia Boyce.  Thank you 
to the community for your continued support.  There are still places available.  
                     
Malin Parish Draw: The winners for Sunday 13th September are: 1. €200: Stephen and Ross 
Kelly, Inishowen Oil Co., Carndonagh. 2. €130: Shaun Mc Laughlin, Malin.  3. €65: Gerard 
Mc Laughlin (R), Ballylannon, Malin.       
                       
Malin Bingo: Bingo is held in St Patrick’s Hall, Malin every Sunday night at 8.30pm.  
Winners for Sunday 13th September are: €65: Mary Farren, Carndonagh. €130:  Susan Mc 
Keeney, Carnmalin, Malin Head; George Mc Daid, Glengad and Carmel Mc Laughlin, 
Culdaff. Next week’s Snowball is €500 on 46 numbers; €300 on 48 numbers. 	
   	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Carndonagh Community School: The area meeting of Carndonagh Community School 
Parents for Malin Parish will take place on Wednesday 23rd September at 8pm in Scoil Treasa 
Naofa, Malin. Principal from the school will be in attendance. 	
   	
   	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Jiving Lessons: Starting on Monday 21st September from 9pm -10pm in Glengad 
Community Centre. The lessons will run for 6 weeks. €10 per couple. Men are welcome but 
not essential! Instructors are Josie and Catriona. Good exercise and good Fun!!  
                              
Banba Bingo returns to Malin Head Hall on Sunday 27th September at 3pm in aid of the 
Malin Head Community Hall. Good prizes and surprises.                                                                                              
                  
Set Dancing resumes in Malin Head Community Hall on Wednesday 23rd September at 
8.30pm.  Beginners welcome!  Great craic and keep fit!     
                                                                       
Parent and Toddler Group: Thursday from 10.30am to 12noon in St Mary’s NS, Malin 
Head.  All welcome.  Children can socialise and play while the adults have a cuppa!  €2 per 
family.                   
 
Just Jog Malin Head: Summer is over and training is back to normal at 9pm on Tuesday and 
Thursday!  Meet at Malin Head Community Hall.	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Malin Head Defibrillator Group: The next recert for the Malin Head Defibrillator Group is 
on 21st September at 7pm in the Community Hall with training before hand. Please could all 
members attend as it is important to recert every 90 days.	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Malin Parish CEP Ltd 2015-2016 have vacancies for the following posts commencing 
November 2015.1 Administrator, 5 General Workers (Malin Parish ), 1 General Worker ( 
Malin Head ), 2 Cooks (Malin Town ), 1 Caretaker (GAA) . Department of Social Protection 
(CE) rates and conditions apply. Garda vetting may be required for some of the positions on 



offer. If interested please contact ; John Mc Laughlin 074 9370605 / 086 2522685 or Danny 
McGonagle on 086 8124568.                                 
 
Christmas Craft Fair: Who remembers last year’s Christmas Market in Malin Head 
Community Hall, well we have another planned for this year!  The Christmas Craft Fair will 
take place this year on Sunday 22nd November from 2pm - 4pm. Tables are €10. To book a 
stall Contact no: Sharon 0879707888.                                                       


